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NOTE FROM THE PRESIDENT OF THE
INTER-AMERICAN COMMISSION ON HUMAN RIGHTS (IACHR)

TO THE CHAIR OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL OF THE OAS

ENCLOSING UPDATED INFORMATION FROM THE IACHR ON THE PROCESS OF
FOLLOW-UP ON THE RECOMMENDATIONS CONTAINED IN THE REPORT OF THE
SPECIAL WORKING GROUP TO REFLECT ON THE WORKINGS OF THE INTER-AMERICAN COMMISSION ON HUMAN RIGHTS WITH A VIEW TO STRENGTHENING THE
INTER-AMERICAN HUMAN RIGHTS SYSTEM

[AG/RES. 2761 (XLII-O/12)]
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